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WOODBINE BRANCH OF CMC LIBRARY
HOLDS “TEENS AND TWEENS” ACTIVITIES

IN MONTHS OF FEBRUARY & MARCH

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 
County Library will host MORE “tweens & teens” activities during the months of 
February & March at the Woodbine Branch, 800 Monroe Avenue, Woodbine.

The Teen Department of the Cape May County Library will be hosting after-
school activities (games, crafts, and other fun) for students in grades 4-8 at the 
Woodbine Branch library in the months of February & March. The programs will 
be held at 2:30 p.m. Tuesdays.

Upcoming programs include perlor beads on February 27. (Perlor beads are little 
plastic beads the participants can make a sort of pixel art from.)

 March “craft” dates are March 13 and March 27. (Save these dates!)

Registration is not required for these programs. 

For more information, please call the Teen Department at (609) 463-6340 or 
email teen@cmclibrary.org.

“The teen librarians mentioned that when they mentioned the return of the perlor 
beads the kids were pretty excited and shared many other ideas for other crafts 
we could do in the future,” added Mayor Pikolycky. “There were 11 participating 
in the February 13 craft activities, an increasing number.”
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